
 

 

            PROCUREMENT PLANNING AND MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT 
   2/F, SSS Bldg., East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
  Tel. Nos. (632) 8709-7198 local 3400 - 3411 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Please be informed that the opening of sealed quotation scheduled today, September 02, 2024 @ 1:30 
PM – 2:00 PM for the projects mentioned below is postponed due to the announced work suspension 
in the Main Office and NCR Branches due to inclement weather brought about by Tropical Storm “En-
teng”, as declared by the Office of the Executive Secretary. 
 
As provided for in Section 29 of the 2016 IRR of RA 9184: 
 
 “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take 
custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or at the 
soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS 
and website of the Procuring Entity concerned” 

    
In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and re-scheduled on 04 September 2024 @ 
1:30 PM – 2:00 PM. 
 

RFQ No. Project Name 
24-08-124 1 Lot, Hiring of Resource Speaker for Fraud Investigation Training Program  
24-08-125 2 Lots, Hiring of Game Officials for Sports Activities (Darts, Table Tennis)   

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 

 
 
BILLY V. DIBDIB 

Acting Head, PPMD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


